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I am writing to ask you to please support the grant that will help to build a new 

ballpark for the Hillsboro Hops. My husband and I moved to Hillsboro in 2018 and 

never want to leave! One of our favorite activities is going to Hops games! We’ve 

talked about moving to other cities, but decided against it partly because we want to 

be close to the Hops. Do we know a lot about baseball? Absolutely not! But we have 

the best time attending games and look forward to the season every year. 

 

Hops games are a great place to be around happy people and just have a good time 

watching the game. An MiLB team is a great draw for the city, and I look forward to 

seeing what other events will take place at the new facility. 

 

I hope you will support the Hops and keep them in Hillsboro! 


